
Radio KCMU Station
TELEPHONE 2-4401

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. 42
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

ROBERT D. RAPP. MGR. 1580 KILOCYCLES

COLUMBIA. MISSOURI

February 3, 1955

Your letter was certainly very interesting t everyone
at KCMU and we ere happy to be able to v,rify your
report.

KCMU is a new daytime 250 watt station. We began our
regular broadcasting of sweet music throughout the day
with news on the hour on January 1, 1955. So far we
have been enjoying good success end we thought you
would be interested in knowing that yours is probably
the futherest letter we have received on reception
during our regular broadcasting hours.

Other informati-m you might like to have is that we
are using all new Gates equipment and our tower is
150 foot guyed.

Thank you very much for the interest you have shown in
KCMU. If there is other information which you would
like to have about KCMU or Columbia we will be happy
to forward it.

Yours very truly,

Robert D. RaTyo
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